
Ravenna ~ r m y  Ammunition Plant 
Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) 

Meeting Minutes 
May 21, 1997 

1. Call to Order & Reading of Minutes 
The meeting was called to order by Community Co-Chair Adrian Stefanish at 
6:00 p.m. at the Charlestown Hall, Charlestown, Ohio. 

Secretary Becky Carter read the minutes of the previous meeting which were 
approved as corrected. 

Attendance was taken with 16 members present, 1 resigned due to a job move, 
6 excused and 2 absent (Jack Madved & Keith Misner absent). 

Co-Chair Stefanish stated the Membership Committee needs to be enacted as 
we did have one resignation. Interested persons, please see him. 
Stefanish also stated the April meeting was cancelled due to the lack of an 
agenda. 

2. Program for the evening 
Bob Whelove introduced the speakers for the evening Steve Selecman and 
Samantha Pack who presented the Phase I Remedial Investigation of High 
Priority Areas of Concern and Risk Assessments. This report is attached 
for reference as part of these minutes. 

3. Next meeting & Comments 
Co-Chair Stefanish reported the next RAB meeting will be June 18, 6:00 pm 
at the Paris Township Shearer Conununity Center. 

RAB member Rachel Craig was disappointed that this presentation tonight was 
so rushed and Feels the RAB members need more time and less covered at a 
meeting so we can pose questions and comments to the presenters. 

Bob Whelove explained that this presentation was rushed because of the 
financial constraints of having these presenters here. Eileen Mohr 
explained that all the reviews done on these AOC's and the highlights of 
the EPA concerns were stated. Alfred Fried1 stated the overview of some of 
the tests would be adequate as we are not here to analize the raw data. 

Bill Roberts RAB member stated we have the documents to research on our own 
time to better understand the presentation. 

Co-Chair Stefanish stated the documents in their full form are available at 
the libraries for persons desiring to see the entire report. 

Steven Selecman stated he gave to the members what he thought we could 
absorb so we can begin our own understanding process. 

Co-Chair Stefanish stated he has the Web site available. There being no 
further business, the meeting adjourned at 9:05 pm. 

Minutes submitted by Rebecca L. Carter, RAB Secretary 




